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Comment - • Use our Federal Tax Payment in Virginia. Do not send our tax payment to other states.•
Provide security and peace of mind for hardworking families. They should be able to get health care 
when they need it without facing huge medical bills or even bankruptcy • Available federal funding 
supports 33,000 jobs Virginia’s overall economy, and state savings in other programs• Virginians should 
reject the Coverage gap, which will leave thousands of Virginian’s poorest and most vulnerable residents 
without affordable care options.
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